

City of Boston, Massachusetts Office of the Mayor **Michelle Wu**

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear City Councilors:

In Response to a 17F request filed by your Honorable Body on November 7, 2022.

Re: Relative to the BPS Facilities.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu

Mayor of Boston



Office of the Superintendent

Dr. Samuel DePina, Deputy Superintendent of Operations

Bruce C. Bolling Municipal Building 2300 Washington Street, 5th Floor Roxbury, Massachusetts 02119

617-635-9643

sdepina@bostonpublicschools.org www.bostonpublicschools.org

January 24, 2023

Boston City Council
One City Hall Square, 5th floor
Boston City Hall
Boston, MA 02201

Re: 17F

Dear City Councilors,

Attached please find responses to Docket 1396: Order requesting certain information under 17F regarding the Boston Public Schools filed by City Councilor Tania Fernandes Anderson on November 9, 2022.

Sincerely,

Sam DePina

Deputy Superintendent of Operations